Radnor Township Board of Health
Meeting Minutes June 15, 2020

Board of Health Members Present: Linda Schanne, Charles Wheeler, Jane Carabasi, , Lisa
Hamaker, Joan Capuzzi, David Simmons, Kathy Durr, Paul Crotty

BOC Liaison:

Radnor Township School District Liaison:

Radnor Township Health Officer: Marie Carbonara
Health Inspector: Kady Carlomagno

Student Reps: Aanchalika Chauhan, Lean Monty

BOC members Absent: Amit Khanna

The meeting was called to order at 5:30pm, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Minutes were approved as submitted from May 2020 meeting.

Health officers report posted to website.
OEM report: State moved to yellow phase, for Delaware county June 5. Fields are open,
playgrounds are closed.

Public is limited in the township building until green phase.

Radnor township has put a tent on North Wayne ave to support local business. Open
until 10 pm, sanitized through out the day.

Parks and Recreation is planning summer camps outdoors and virtually.
Carol Axelrod blood drive is by appointment only.

Kady is in contact with the restaurants regarding CDC guidelines. Pools are starting to
open without chairs.

30 restaurants to date have been licensed for outdoor dining. No indoor dining at this
time. All food prep and servers must wear masks while working.

Playground opening plans are in progress. They are closed until green phase. Methods
of disinfection under discussion.



Il.  Student presentations: BOH intern students presented their literature research of
Adolescent Stressors. National data was included for discussion as well as the RTSD
wellness study. Short and long term interventions were reviewed.

lll.  New Business:
County Covid data was shared. Nursing home data is co mingled with the general
population. Data is trending downward.
Covid testing is available at Upper Darby High School in Delaware county. PPE has been

distributed to businesses. Testing is occurring for the homeless, and county is working
with the food banks.

Announcements — None. BOH will reconvene in September. Any issues Linda will stay in contact
over the summer.

Public Participation: None

Please join next Board of Health meeting: Monday Sept 21, at 5:30 pm at the township building.



